
Easter hat & hair parade 

Thursday 24
th

 of March 2016 

We would like to extend an invitation to all parents and caregivers to 

our Easter hat and hair parade. You might like to join your child/ren 

with a picnic lunch at 11.15-11.55. We will then parade our festive hats 

and hairstyles in the Jackson Hall from 12.15pm. Pre-schoolers can also 

join in and parade their hats. The P&C Easter raffle prize winners will 

also be presented at this time. 

Easter hats are to be made at home. If using coloured hairspray, please 

ensure this is done at home, prior to arriving at school. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 

Jenni Smith – official bunny helper 
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